
31st Mareh 1967
 

Dear Hapl 
Since writing on the 17th it has beoome evident 

that I spent so much time site testing with the geiger
tubes that I will have to postpone my departure here. t~_ 
Also I need additional time to write scienti~ic papers on 
meteorology and the aborigines • 

•
The only radio astronomy installation in North America 

which seems interesting is at Pentioton, B.C. It i. rather 
unlikely I will be in the western part o~ country again in 
the visible ~utur.. Thus, I should spend a ~ew days in 
Penticton on my way to NYC. 

Working backwardsi I would like to get into NYC 
between 5 and 7 am on monday June 5th, leaving .Penticton 
late a~ternoon or e.ening sunday June 4th. I'~l take the 
same flight from Vancouver to Penticton on w.dne$day 31st 
o~ ••y. This means I must have some conneoting transpor­
tation from Sydney to Vancouver. Changes will probably
have to be made at Honolulu and/or San Francisco and/or
Seattle. Please have your travel agents try to \coot. this 
one up. No word has been reoeived about the 'tiQket 
Jennie mentioned direct from Sydney to NYC via LA.. If it 
shows up, I'll return it by resigtered mail. 

The letter from Fleischman arrived this mornina. 
I've given him a suitable reply and handed him back"to 
Covington. 

Best regards, 

Grote Reber 


